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The NCD Alliance is actively supporting the newly formed Healthy India Alliance as part of our programme "Expanding
access to care, supporting global, regional and national action”. This 25th to the 27th April, the Healthy India Alliance
will be holding the first national CSO Consultation on NCDs, in New Delhi.

The consultation will have plenaries, as well as workshops, and discussions of the activities of the Alliance. NCD civil
society mappings will be shared as well as the results of parliamentary and policy mapping.

Download the Healthy India Alliance brochure, in the box below.
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